

June 2, 2008

Dear Legislator,

The Utah Higher Education Staff Association (UHESA) would like to take this opportunity to thank you for efforts put forth during the 2008 legislative session. UHESA would like to specifically thank you for the cost of living increase (COLA), merit monies, and coverage of the ever increasing health care costs.

Any increases in the Higher Education budget are more than welcome, such as the Board of Regents Scholarship program that was funded. Helping Public Education children to get into Higher Education is a great investment for the future of Utah.

UHESA understands the positive economic impact that a well educated work force can have on the state of Utah.

UHESA would also like to take this time to wish legislators who are running as incumbents the best of luck in the coming elections.

Again, UHESA thanks the legislature for continued Higher Education support and we look forward to working with you in the near future in preparation for the next session.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Evans-President UHESA

2007-2008 UHESA Officers

President-Elect, Clint Moser – Utah Valley State College Past President, Mike Jorgensen – Snow College Secretary, Jill Ballard – Utah State University Treasurer, Barbara Rodriquez – Southern Utah University

2007-2008 Staff Association Presidents

Geniva Brooks, Tracie Noyes – College of Eastern Utah Diana Harvey, Peggy Hoffman – Salt Lake Community College Casy Bowns, Bruce Tebbs – Southern Utah University Karen Hoffman, Betsy Newman – Utah State University Cory Reeves, Mary Stubbs – Dixie State College
Jeff Sirrine, Jim Kittelsrud – Snow College
Tina Waters, Jennifer Henry – University of Utah
Clint Moser, Louise Bridge – Utah Valley State College
Jennifer Allison, Heather Couturier – Weber State University

Legislative Chair

Butch Steffen - Salt Lake Community College